
  

BROUGHTON ASTLEY 

PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Friday 8
th

 December 2017 at 7.30 pm 
Broughton Astley Village Hall 

 

The Salvation Army 

Band 
 

Admission is free of charge but a ticket is required. 
TICKETS NOT AVAILABLE TO CHILDREN UNDER 10 

(2 tickets per household – priority to Broughton Astley 
residents). 

 
Available from: 

 

20
th

 November 2017 
 

The Parish Office at the Village Hall  
Open 9.00am - 1.00pm Monday/Friday 

Closed all day Wednesday 
Phone: 01455 285655 

 
Mince Pies and Mulled Wine will be served afterwards. 


